STAMP WORLD 1990. FOUND - A POKO MACHINE. Dave Hill.

Dave writes to say that the organisers are looking for help in
mounting exhibits for the Stamp World 1990 Exhibition. He believes the
mounting will take place April 28th to May 2nd 1990. For anyone living
within striking distance of Alexandra Palace what a marvellous opportunity
to see at close quarters, philatelic material of the highest calibre. Anyone
interested contact Kr.I.D.Crane, 107 Charterhouse Street, London EC1M 6PT.

Dave answered the ad. and was given the task of mounting for
Stampex to gain experience. Whilst there he learned that Dr. Jean Alexander,
who is a philatelic journalist on occasions, has a Poko machine gathering
dust in her kitchen. It is a/the Midland Bank machine. (See Lots 1 & 2 in
Auction 7) I do not know her address, but understand she comes from
Glasgow. Poko enthusiasts may find a bit of detective work will reap
a rich reward.
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